
Programs are Supported By 

 Commonwealth Home Support 
Programme (CHSP)  

 ac.care’s Communities for 
Children Murraylands 
programme funded by the 
Australian Government 
Department of Social Services  

 Department for Communities 
and Social Inclusion (DCSI) 

 Department of Planning 
Transport and Infrastructure 
(DPTI) 

 The Coorong District Council 
(CDC) 

 Obesity Prevention and Lifestyle 
program (OPAL), 

Busy times out and 

about the Coorong  

8572 3513   
www.tbcc.org.au    info@tbcc.org.au 
141 Railway Terrace, Tailem Bend SA 5260  
 

Wow have we been busy out and 

about the Coorong since the start 

of the year. Its been a pleasure 

networking with numerous      

community organisations which 

are doing amazing things to    

benefit  our region. 

Recently we attended the         

Tintinara Wool show  & Craft    

Market despite windy conditions it 

was a great day and well           

attended.  

 What a pleasure it was to be in-

volved the Meningie Community 

Auction fundraiser for Doug 

Greenwood. Its times of need  

when we’re most proud of living in 

the country. Community spirit in 

support of Doug was displayed by 

hundreds of people which we’re 

sure will comfort Doug and his 

family, stay strong buddy. 

Fantastic feedback so far from the 

programs offered throughout the 

Coorong, however we are always 

looking for new suggestions for 

programs in your town.  

We have 10 grant funded for    

programs ranging from children    

0-12years and their families (C4C) 

to people 65 years and above 

and/or with a disability (CHSP) 

I urge  you to contact us with   

suggested ideas and encourage 

community support of programs 

offered.  

We need to evidence to the     

government departments that   

services are required in the 

Coorong Region or they will not 

continue to provide funding.  

For example if programs are not 

well attended in certain towns they 

will redirect funding to towns 

which are using services.  

Please contact me if you wish to 

discuss opportunities in your town, 

we don’t want to see any         

community miss out  on funding.  





Communities for Children Chatter Its been a busy term with Boxing, Archery, cooking and much more happening for children under 12 

and their families over the Coorong! Here’s a few happy snaps from the holidays and last term. 

Communities for Children Chatter 

Kids boxing with Neil is designed for fitness not fighting! 

It has been proven that discipline sports such as boxing , Karate ect can improve 

children's ability to  resolve  angry more effectively.  

If you had any concerns about your child trying boxing please give us a call to 

discuss overall fitness benefits.  

Kids cooking is as popular as ever we have 

been focusing on cooking form other 

cultures which has been interesting! 

Our Time meets every 

Thursday! Pre-school aged 

children and their grown 

ups are invited to join us for 

singing and dancing, craft, 

play and more! 

Activities in June and July 

include biscuit decorating 

and sand art! 



Members of the CCN communicated regularly via meetings, email and tiny chat 

the group suggest things they would like to see happen in the community or go 

to places young people would like to go.  On Saturday 21 May we headed to 

Latitude, in June we are going go-carting. Unfortunately 30 June sees the end of 

the CCN grant however we have been Appling for numerous  grants to enable 

the group to continue in 2016-17.  To see all the photos and a video from the 

day visit the TBCC Facebook page.  

The Coorong Connections network, a youth group designed 

to gather together young aged people aged 13-25 years 

from all over the Coorong, to hear from them what they 

would like to see happen in their  community, and to enable 

them to make it happen! 



 

Staff  

Coordinator:  Tammy Shepherd  Tuesday—Friday  

CHSP Officer:  Eva Haydon  Wednesday—Friday 

C4C Officer:  Rebekah Crisp  Tuesday—Friday 

Finance Officer:  Chris Hartmann  Thursday 

 

Commonwealth Home Support Programme CHSP Expo 10-2pm Friday 16 September 2016 

Tailem Bend Town Hall call TBCC for more information 8572 3513 

Coming up next at Tailem Bend Community Centre 

Last change for your boat 

licence in 2016 will be in July 

call TBCC today to book we 

are not planning any more 

until 2017 be quick!! 


